	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	05.11.2018
	SWIMMING

ROTA  REQUEST
	Rec, Years 1,2,3&4
	AUTUMN08
	Yes


Dear Parents,


Swimming lessons for pupils from reception to year 4 are starting again this week  (Thursday 8th  November).  For a few years we’ve put together a rota of parent helpers to come along to help us with supervision.  We would like to do the same this year as help is required to ensure all our pupils are adequately supervised in a situation where the general public are also using the pool.  We would be most grateful if you could let us know if you are available for a couple of hours on a Thursday to come with us to help with swimming   (you do not need to go into the water) – we will be leaving school at 12.15 p.m.   If we cannot get enough helpers then we may need to review provision for swimming in school.  

We appreciate that some parents may not be able to commit themselves to every week but if lots of parents come forward you may only need to help occasionally.  Please complete the reply slip below if you are able to help on Thursdays and we will be able to draw a rota up letting you know what weeks you are required.  There are 6 Thursdays between this week and Christmas.  Please return this reply slip immediately if you can help.

Yours faithfully,

K Stephenson
Senior Teacher

REPLY SLIP



SWIMMING ROTA



05.11.2018
Name of pupil:………………………………………………………………………

(*)     I will    (*)   /   (*)    I will not    (*)     be able to help at swimming on Thursdays.


PLEASE DELETE THE (*) ABOVE AS APPROPRIATE

I will be able to help on the following dates – please circle your choice(s)
8th   Nov
   15th Nov            22nd  Nov             29th Nov
       6th   Dec
         13th Dec

PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME:…………………………………………………………………..

SIGNED:………………………………………………………..DATED:………………………...

GEN-AUTUMN08

